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AD HOC WORKING GROUP ON THE DURBAN PLATFORM FOR ENHANCED ACTION  

Fourth part of the second session (ADP 2.4)  

Bonn, Germany, 10-14 MARCH 2014 

 
Briefing on implementation of the ADP mandate (1/CP.19, para 5(c)) to parties to  

promote the voluntary cancellation of certified emission reductions, without double 

counting, as a means of closing the pre-2020 ambition gap 

 

Thursday, 13 March 2014, 13.00 – 14.00 

AHH UG02 
 

Programme  

 
 

Background 
 
 

As indicated in the Informal Note on the fourth part of the second session of the Ad Hoc Working 

Group on the Durban Platform for Enhanced Action (ADP 2.4), the Co-Chairs of the ADP have made 

arrangements for a briefing by the Executive Board of the Clean Development Mechanism on 

“Implementation of the ADP mandate  (1/CP.19, para 5(c)) to parties to  promote the voluntary 

cancellation of certified emission reductions, without double counting, as a means of closing the pre-

2020 ambition gap”. The briefing aims at clarifying what the above mandate implies for parties, and 

what opportunities, challenges, and enabling measures are present for Parties in responding to this 

mandate. 

 

Approach, focus and input 
 
 

 

The briefing will be provided by the Chair of the CDM Executive Board, Dr. Hugh Sealy. The 

opportunities, challenges and costs for Parties to use CERs in this context will be discussed, as will the 

practical aspects of implementing the mandate. The presentation will be followed by a Q & A session. 

 

Structure of the workshop  

 

Opening by the ADP co- chairs 

 

Part 1: Presentation by the Chair of the CDM Executive Board, Dr. Hugh Sealy 

 

Part 2: Q&A – Open discussion.  
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